
 

 

24th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you know your child will shortly be making important decisions about their future regarding the GCSE 
courses they will study in Year 10.  I would like to thank parents/carers who were able to attend our Options 
briefing event on Thursday evening. We hope you found this event informative and it helps you to provide 
the right advice and guidance to your child. 
 
I would like to remind you of a very important event for you to attend with your child: 
 
Year 9 Parents Evening Tuesday 4th February 2020 4.00pm – 7.00pm 
 
Your child’s report will be shared with you next week via Edulink, this will give you an opportunity to review 
your child’s progress and consider their suitability for GCSE courses in Year 10 prior to meeting with your 
child’s subject teachers at Parents Evening.  Your child should attend with you for all appointments. 
 
You will shortly receive an email allowing you to make appointments via our Edulink System. 
 
As a reminder the Options Booklet will be on the school website here on Monday 27th January and the 
deadline for all Options choices is Thursday 13th February 2025 
 
We look forward to meeting you during the course of both evenings. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
Aishling McGinty  Nikki Hartley 
Headteacher   Head of Year 9 

 
 

 

https://www.pleckgate.com/year-9-options/

